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Birdworld - whole school trip 
24th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce an upcoming whole school trip to Birdworld, 
scheduled for the 23rd May 2025. This visit is designed to enrich our students' learning experience and 
support both the science and art curriculum, providing a unique opportunity for children to engage with 
nature and explore it through the lens of creativity. 

During our visit to Birdworld, students will have the chance to observe a wide variety of bird species and 
participate in educational activities that will inspire their artistic expression. We believe that this trip will 
not only enhance their knowledge but also foster a greater appreciation for wildlife and nature. 

To ensure the success of this trip, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £22.60 per child. This 
donation will help cover the costs associated with transportation and entry fees. Your support is greatly 
appreciated and will directly enhance the educational experience for all children involved. This has been 
set up on ParentPay for you to access.  

On the day, please provide your child with a packed lunch for the day in a named disposable bag as well 
as ample water. If you would like to pre-order a wrap meal (Ham salad, Tuna Mayo or Cheese wrap with 
veg sticks and pudding) at your usual cost please indicate using the ParentPay options.   

It is important that children wear appropriate clothing for the weather conditions on the day of the trip- 
we think it sensible to bring a hat. We believe that this will be a memorable and enriching experience for 
our students.  

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Due to the sheer size of this proposed trip, it is 
vital that voluntary donations are made as soon as possible.  We will also be in need of plenty of parent 
volunteers to help the smooth running of the day, if you would like to volunteer, please do indicate this 
in ParentPay and we will be in touch!  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind Regards, 

Emma Jennings 

Art Lead 
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